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March 10th is our Annual Board of Directors meeting 

 

Members are encouraged to attend the annual Board meeting at 7pm in the 
clubhouse. New Board members will be elected. Food and drinks will be provided. 
This is a great opportunity to ask questions and meet Fairbrae’s outgoing, incoming 
and current board members. 

 

2 Kid Movie Nights for March!!! 
Showtimes are 7-9pm 

 
 

March 14th…”Mulan” 
March 21st… “Mulan 2” 
 

 
The movie will be hosted by the manager with lemonade and popcorn. Bring 
your pillows, blankets and bean bag chairs. Parents may either join us or 
drop off the kids and enjoy some alone time…children under 4yrs must 
have a parent in attendance. .  
 

             2014 Manta Rays Swim Team.  Let's GO! 
  
The 2014 season will run from April 21st through July 19th. Returning families will 
receive registration information via e-mail from the Manta Rays Yahoo! group.  New, 
prospective swimmers who are Fairbrae members please contact Team Registrar, 
Kathy Mortensen at mantarays_registrar@yahoo.com for registration and swimmer 
evaluation information.  Registration begins February 28, 2014. 



Board of Directors: 
Mark Chase                                 President 
Paul Van Hoorickx                       Vice President            
Scott Duncan          Treasurer 
Julie Colwell        Secretary  
Felicia Fry                                    At Large 
Diana Kunze                              At Large 
Edison Fong         At Large 
Mark Schertler         At Large 
Next Board meeting will be on March 10th, in the  
clubhouse at 7:00pm.  
 

OFFICE HOURS: 
 M-Sun...8am-10am & 4pm-6pm 

Email: Steve@fairbrae.com 
(408) 739-3833 

Our sister swim team SUNN will once 
again 

 be utilizing the far four lanes.   
 

Hours of use will be:  
M-F 4:15-7:30  

and M-Th one far lane from 
3:30-4:15pm 

  

The two lanes closest to the clubhouse will 
be for members use during this time.  Any 
questions or concerns please contact Steve in 
the office. 

Returning for another year of fun!!!  
                  March 28th is our next Ladies night out!!! 

 
        

 
 
 

Relax and Chat with other Moms over Mexican Hors d’oeuvres with  
Non-alcohol/alcohol Margaritas!!! In the Clubhouse hosted by Paula 
Pacheco.                                                                                                                

Fairbrae’s on going classes!!! 
 

1) A new Yoga class taught by Fairbrae member, Lynn-Marie  
Murphy. Contact Lynn-Marie at llmrphy@aol.com 
2) Nisa Leone’s Personal Touch Body Sculpting class, for more 
 information contact Nisa at: nisaleaone@sbcglobal.net 
3)Lisa Schertler is continuing her Master swim class. Contact Lisa at  
luluks@pacbell.net for more information on her awesome swim/stroke 
class for adults. 


